
LAUNCH OF THREE-MONTH CAMPAIGN AS A PRELUDE TO VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK- 2025 

A three-month campaign, as a prelude to Vigilance Awareness Week (VAW) 2025, was launched by 

Chief Vigilance Officer (CVO), Director (Projects) and Director (Finance) at EPIL, Corporate Office in 

New Delhi on 18-08-2025. The campaign, which will continue till 17th November 2025, will focus on five 

aspects of preventive vigilance which includes the Disposal of pending complaints and cases, 

Capacity building programs, Asset management, and Digital initiatives.   

At the launch of the Campaign, Shri Piyush Ranjan, CVO, Shri Sunil Dahiya, Director (Projects) and, 

Shri Dibendu Das Director (Finance) emphasized about the importance of transparency, integrity, and 

accountability of the employees in the organization. CVO also stressed upon all the employees for 

onboarding on iGOT portal and attending of courses in various domain of vigilance and also 

highlighted the importance of preventive vigilance in fight against corruption in any organization. The 

officials of Regional Office/ Sites were also connected through video conferencing during the launch.  

CVO, Director (Projects) and Director (Finance) stressed that imbibing the values of honesty & integrity 

are essential for creating a productive and positive work environment within the organization, and 

enhances managerial efficiency & effectiveness.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


